
 

 

Commission Meeting Notice - Special Meeting Re: 2024 Budget Retreat 

July 24, 2023 

 

 
On Monday, July 24, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. The Port of Seattle Commission will hold a Special Meeting 
Re: 2024 Budget Retreat.  The meeting will be held at Cedarbrook Lodge,18525 36th Avenue South, 
Seattle, WA 98188.   
 
The meeting is open to the public and will be held entirely on location, with no virtual access 
available.  No public comment will be taken, as this is a working retreat of the Commission, and no 
action will be taken.  

A social dinner will commence in the evening.  A quorum of the Commission may be in attendance 
and no action of the Port will be taken.  

Meeting information can be found at https://meetings.portseattle.org/ 

 


